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Purpose of the Report 
 
1. To introduce a briefing on the financial position of the Mid Notts and Greater Nottingham 

Clinical Commissioning Groups (CCGs).   
 

Information  
 
2. Health Scrutiny Committees are instructed by the Local Authority Health Scrutiny Guidance 

(June 2014) to recognise the resource envelope in which the NHS operates and therefore 
take into account the effect of proposals on sustainability of services, as well as on their 
quality and safety when considering substantial variations or developments of service. 

 
3. Members will be aware of the challenging financial pressures faced by the NHS at the 

moment. Senior representatives of the Mid Nottinghamshire and Greater Nottingham CCGs 
will attend the Health Scrutiny Committee to present information on their financial recovery 
and answer questions as necessary. In addition, a written briefing on financial recovery is 
attached as an appendix to this report. 

 
4. Members may wish to schedule further consideration of CCG financial issues. 

 
 

 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the Health Scrutiny Committee: 
 
1) Considers and comment on the information provided. 

 
2) Schedule further consideration, as necessary. 

 
 
Councillor Keith Girling 
Chairman of Health Scrutiny Committee 
 
For any enquiries about this report please contact: Martin Gately – 0115 977 2826 
 
 



 
Background Papers 
 
Nil 
 
Electoral Division(s) and Member(s) Affected 
 
All 


